Danville Forestry Committee

6:35PM Meeting Called to Order

Attendees: Carsten Springer (Chair), Chip Current (Vice Chair), Bobby Loree, Josh Manning

Carsten/Josh will reach out to Wayne Morrill (Jones & Beech) for final cost on the permanent Northern Crossing in the Town Forest. The Conservation Commission voted to set aside some money if needed to offset some of the cost.

The Selectmen are looking at a use permit for an ATV club in town to use town trails. Some of these trails are in the Town Forest. Chip moved and Carsten seconded to recommend to the selectmen via Carsten toe following language. "The Forestry Committee supports proper ATV use in the Town Forest to the maximum extent possible because it helps maintain emergency access and maintains existing trails as well as re-opening historic trails and future trails". Motion passed with Josh abstaining.

Carsten moved and Chip seconded to adjourn the meeting. The Motion passed. Meeting adjourned at 6:52PM